
Grampian Building Standards Consortium

Inverurie Town Hall 
Wednesday 27 November 2013
13.30pm - 16.00pm

Topics covered in the seminar will be: 

Scottish Building Standards Division
Changes to Building Regulations and Guidance October 2013

Grampian Building Standards Consortium
Construction Compliance Notifi cation Plans

Question and Answer Session

It would be helpful if you could confi rm attendance prior to 
22 November 2013 by contacting Gordon Spence on 01224 
522436 or gspence@aberdeencity.gov.uk

We look forward to seeing you

www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/buildingstandards


